BVMC

1-6-10

I} Opening Remarks ;
A} President Denny Mulcahy opened the meeting by welcoming all members and new member Gene
Pierce .
B} Denny reported the New Year’s Eve Party was a big success and thanked members of the committee
C} Denny read thank you notes from Sue Steik and Steve .
D} Ron Lauve reported on the gate project . The test will be cancelled due to weather .
E} Treasurer Billy Potter reported breakfast with Santa netted $64.66 .
The Men’s Club share of the hayride cost us $125.95 .
BVMC bank balance 12-31-09is $ 3197 47 .

BVMC bank balance 1-5-10 is $3183.41 .

I} Community Up-dates ;
A} Vet's club new commander Arlan Stiefvater ,reported there are no new projects at this time .
He also reported that the Memorial Walk was ready for occupancy .
He also reminded us that flags would be put out next month {dates TBD }.
B} HOA Up-date ;

We were reminded an HOA open forum would be held 1-11-10.

[} It was reported that the annual hayride and Breakfast with Santa were both big successes .

IV} New Business ;

A} Denny asked Gene Reddell and Hank Kohl be on the nominating committee .



Denny then asked the secretary to review the attendance roster to verify who was eligible to be an
officer in the BVMC.
Billy Potter volunteered to be treasurer again .
B} A new trip to Coushatta was discussed { Dates TBD }.
C} A trip to Cythia Woods Pavilian for a concert was suggested by Bill Harry
V} Up-coming Events ;
A} Chris B. to chair the chilli dinner 1-9-10 .
B} Blackjack & Poker 1-16-10
C} The welcome breakfast 2-16-10 needs a chairman . This is sponsored by a Bankers Life agent .
D} Super-bowl party is chaired by Chris B. on 2-7-10 . Beer, soda , hot dogs ,poker and football
Pots will all be there .

C} Other events were discussed .

Meeting Adjourned .

Submitted By Roger Valdez

Secretary BVMC

The 50/50 was won by Jack Lauber { $29.00} .



